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Our staff at Woodstock Residential Care Home were given beautiful gift sets of flowers, gin, chocolates and candles this

week from the family of Pat Wilcocks.

This lovely gesture was as a thank you for caring for Pat, who sadly passed away in November last year.

Robin and Julie Wilcocks kindly donated £800 for our staff to receive a special gift from them, as a thank you for all their hard

work.

We would like to say a huge thank you to Roblin and Julie, for there kindness and recognition. We all really appreciate their generous

gift.

Pat was a lovely lady who is still very much missed at Woodstock.

 

 


